


Dear Michigan Democrats,

I am so thrilled to be serving you as Chair of the Michigan Democratic Party for 
another term. It has been such an exciting 2 years and I am so proud of the work 
we have done together. In order for Michigan to continue to win, we must keep 
our momentum going. We need to keep putting in the work on the ground to elect 
Democrats at every level, and I look forward to continuing to lead this initiative. 
Thank you so much for your vote, your extremely hard work, and your dedication 
to this party and the values we stand for. Let us keep putting in the work together 
to keep turning Michigan blue.

Onward Together,
































